PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tatton Street, Colne. BB8 8JE
Telephone: 01282 864607
www.primet.lancs.sch.uk

Primary School

12 july 2021
Dear Parent or Carer,
Re: Increase in School Meal Charges

I am writing to inform you that from 3" September 2021 there will be an increase in the price of a
school meal to £2.35 per meal for pupils in KS2 (Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6). The weekly cost for school
meals will therefore be £11.75. The increase is due to rising costs incurred by school in the
provision of school meals.

Children in YR and KS1 (Y1 and Y2) will continue to receive their school meals free under the
Universal Infant Free School Meal scheme. Those children on Free School Meals in any year in
school will also continue to receive their meals without charge.

If you feel you may be entitled to free school meals, please contact the school office as soon as
possible so that an application can be made ready for the start of the new term.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Regards

P
Louise Witts
School Business Manager

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.



